
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

File: CO-2-34030 

THE DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226 

February 24, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 	- 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Since the Secret Service is unable to satisfy 

your demands for information through correspondence, 

if you will call at Room 809, 1800 0 Street, N. W., 

Washington, D. C., at 10:00 a.m., Wednesday, March 4, 

with a list of the material which you complain is being 

withheld from you, we will diScuss with you what our 

file reflects was the disposition of the material which 

came into our possession. 
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